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Message from the Editor-in-Chief, 

Since February 6, 2023, we have been facing the consequences of a devastating earthquake covering a large 
region in Turkey. We are deeply sad about our losses and those who lost their people. From the first moment 
of the deadly destruction of all time in Turkey, our colleagues touched the lives of many injured people in the 
region. Many thanks to those who engaged so far. The professional activities of many scientists in the region 
will also be affected in the future, but we will be supporting them in every way.

In the current issue of the GMJ, we have interesting original articles, review articles and case reports. As the 
journal’s publishing team, we tried to cover a broad field from different disciplines.

With this opportunity, I would like to express my gratitude to all submitting authors, reviewers, and editors 
for their contributions.

M. Ali Gülçelik, M.D., Prof.
Editor-in-Chief
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